
Circular No. BPS/20-21/17                                                   Date: 09.08.2020 

Dear Parent,  

This is to bring to your kind notice that the School will remain closed & there 

won’t be Online teaching on 12.08.2020 (Wednesday) & 15.08.2020(Saturday) 

on account of Krishna Janamashtami and Independence day respectively.  

Stay Home, Stay Safe!! 

Principal 

 

 

 

 


